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This week’s award winners 
Congratulations to Toby, Kyla, Lachlan, Rowan, Leo, 
Ethan, Brooke, Lawson, Bobbie and Nick. 
 
Well done to Zac and Ethan on winning achieving 
their Distinction award. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
(Award winners’ photos will be in next week’s newsletter) 

 
Book Week Parade & Assembly:  
 
‘Read across the Universe’. 
We will hold a Book Week Parade and Assembly 
this Thursday 22nd August commencing at 2:30pm. 
Students are asked to come dressed as a book 
character in the theme ‘Reading across the 
Universe’. 
This could be just about anything. Look at any 
costumes/play clothes your child may already have 
at home that you can recycle to fit into this theme. 
Pre-schoolers are welcome to dress up as well and 
join the fun. 

 

OSSA Spectacular Auditions 
Congratulations to Nick who was chosen for one of 
the main roles in the OSSA spectacular. 
Joe and Ellen were chosen as understudies and will 
be asked to step in if any of the main characters 
can’t perform for any reason. 
Well done to all of the students who tried out. 
There were about 50 students from 10 schools 
trying out for 8 positions, so competition was 
tough. 
 
Tennis Lessons 
We will have Alison Seib, local tennis coach, 
coming 3 Fridays this term and 3 or 4 Fridays in 
term 4. Lessons are designed for all students from 
Kindergarten to year 6. Students will be grouped 
according to their ability. 
There will be no cost to the students and all 
equipment will be supplied. 

 
P&C News 
Election Day Cake Stall- This is a great fundraiser. We 
would like to ask that each family donate some home 
cooking towards this. 
Please put these dates in your diaries for the upcoming 
P&C Fundraising Events as follows: 
 

1. P&C meeting Wednesday 4th September 
2. Sat 7th September: Election day cake stall. 
3. Sat 21st September: Spring Hill Uniting Church 

Fete BBQ stall (first Saturday of the school 
holidays). 

4. Sat/Sun 16th-17th November: Dragon Boat 
Regatta. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 3 2013 
Premiers Reading Challenge:  Info to Mrs PE - Wed 21 Aug 
Book Parade& Assembly commencing at 2.30pm: Thurs 
22 Aug 
P & C Meeting:  Wed 4 sept 
Spectacular Rehearsal: Friday 13 September 
 
 
 

 

Zac is a great reader 
and always completes 
his work. Zac likes 
maths and reading. He 
likes to construct thing 
with building blocks 
and clever sticks. 

Ethan is a very good 
speller and has a great 
general knowledge. Ethan 
likes spelling and maths. 
He likes building with 
Lego and playing ‘animals 
versus humans’ in the 
playground. 
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Interrelate is all about relationships 
Please find the following courses on offer: 
 

1. Parenting teens: 3 hour seminar that focuses on 
how to effectively communicate with your teenager. 
Thurs 29 Aug    5 .30pm-8.30pm    $25.00. 
($15.00 Concession or for current clients) 

2. Building Connections:  3 hour seminar to assist 
separated parents in building strong healthy 
relationships with their children and improves 
communication with the other parent. 
Twice a month on Thursdays, Day and Night 
Seminars available (ask staff for dates) Free Course 

3. Partners in Depression: 6 Session Program – Group 
education program. See school info board for 
details. Free Course. 

4. The Challenge of disciplining your Child: 3 hour 
seminar that assists parents with constructive 
techniques in disciplining & encouraging children. 
Wed 30 October   5.30pm to 8.30pm $25.00 
($15.00 Concession or for current clients) 

Call 02 6363 3650 to register or for more 
information.  

Note: See the posters on the school info board for full information. 
 
Orange City Council – Vacation care 

 
September/October School holidays 
are coming…. 
Will you be needing care for your school 
aged child 
during the holidays? 
Orange City Council’s Vacation Care 
will be operating from Monday 23 
September 2013 to Friday 4 October 
2013 at Calare Public School Hall. 

 
Bookings for Vacation Care will be open from Monday 2 September 
2013 to Friday 20 September 2013 from 11.00am to 4.00pm only, at 
the Community Information and Services Centre, 79-81 Kite Street, 
Orange. Bookings are limited!! 
 
Full payment must be made at time of booking.                                      
 
For more information about bookings for Vacation Care, 
please call 6393 8600 or email mstanford@orange.nsw.gov.au 
 

Orange District Junior Cricket 
Sign on days Sat 7th & Sun 8th September 

See the school info board for further details 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


